
BROADACRES VILLAGE RESIDENTS COMMITTEE 

 COMMUNIQUÉ 
 

Being a special communication to residents  
 

Good day to all fellow Evergreen Broadacres residents           18th November, 2016 
                               

Re Dick Townsend 
Dear fellow residents, 

I went to see Dick yesterday morning following his major surgery and return home. 

He has been through a considerable amount and faces much recuperation time 

followed by chemo. Obviously it has been a shock to the system and very stressful. He 

has asked me to allow him a sabbatical at least until the next Residents Annual 

Meeting. I have agreed to this so with immediate effect he will no longer be directly 

involved in any ResCom nor ManCom matters. Please let us all respect his request 

and his privacy at this time. 

 

I have found Dick to be a tower of strength particularly in the governance issues and 

matters. His approach has always been with the residents interests at heart.  

Dick, for all of your time, concern, advice and good relationships - I thank you most 

sincerely and I am sure I speak for all of ResCom and ManCom as well as the 

residents. 

 

We wish you a complete and speedy recovery. You will be missed in the processes but 

we look forward to seeing you at the various function, events and socials soon. 

 

Should anyone be interested in offering their services in governance matters please 

contact any one of the members of ResCom. 

 

Best regards,  

Graham Langmead 

 

 

 

 
*ResCom: Chairman Graham Langmead; Deputy Chairman Robin Slogrove; Social Jean Spurr & Sue Jackson ; Environment Hennie 

du Preez; Security Tess Sleigh; Governance Open; Finance Cecil Fann; Healthcare: Atholie Preacher;  Projects Basil Bold: 

Communication Graham Langmead.   

+ManCom representative from ResCom are Chairman and the Deputy Chairman 


